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Bulletin Announcements for October 8, 2017 

 
Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 
Nov. 1 – Community Night – Meal – 6:15 pm.  Activity – 7:00 pm. 
Nov. 4 – Women’s Regional Gathering – 8 am – 12:15 pm. at Stumptown Mennonite Church.  (more info nearer the time) 
Dec. 10 – Christmas Breakfast and Program (combined with First Deaf) 
 

Sunday, October 8     Sunday, October 15 

Message Randy Keener      Randy Keener 
Greeters John H and Kathryn Landis Jim and Phyllis Oswald 
 
~On Monday, October 2 thirteen people from WH volunteered at the MCC Material Resource Center.  They  enjoyed doing 
the following jobs:   sewing comfort tops, knotting comforters, bailing cardboard and clothing, cutting spines from books, 
stacking canned meat on skids.  Mark your calendar for the next volunteer day on April 23, 2018. 

 
~The next Witmer Heights Community Night is scheduled for November 1.  After the meal at 6:15, the children will 
have a Thanksgiving lesson while the adults enjoy a presentation by Neil Reinford on “Keys to Enjoying National Park 
Adventures.”   Mark your calendar and plan to attend.  Bring food as usual. 
 
~Encouragement Link for Oct. 1-14   Thanks you for blessing these college students at some point during this time. 

Joshua Boyer – Mim/John Buckwalter Allison Kachel – Gladys/John Landis Leslie Wang – Becky Nolt 
Micah Boyer – Lisa/Craig Kachel  Jansen Kachel – Velma Magill 
Cory Eavenson – Karen/Abe Diffenbach Madeline Mast – Janet Breneman/Wes Newswanger 
Johanna Hoffer – Rose/Chris Kennel Maria Swartley – Jan/Dean Mast 

 
~Witmer Heights donated 114.5 lbs. of food and non-foods to the CVCCS Food Bank last month (September).  Thank 
you!  The donation box is in the east hall.  ~HEALTHY FOOD ITEMS to consider when shopping for CVCCS include:  
canned  tuna, canned chicken, canned fruit in 100% juice, canned low-sodium vegetables, brown rice, whole grain pasta, 
canned low-sodium beans, dried beans, non-hydrogenated nut butter, and low-sodium soup. 
 
~Connections for women (and men) every Tues. morn. from 9:00–11:00 at Mellinger Mennonite Church fellowship hall.   
At the next Connections (Oct. 10) Food Day will be featured.  What dish can you create with the mandatory “basket” 
ingredients that the Connections Team picks, as well as those from your pantry?  The possibilities are endless.  Bring your 
dish for a friendly competition!  Or come and enjoy everyone else’s creations, and pick your favorite dish to win.  

~300 Years of Mellinger Mennonite Church—Join us for two half-day field trips looking at the origins of Mellinger 
Mennonite Church on Saturday, October 21 from 9 am to 12 pm or 1 to 4 pm.  Highlights include a walk to the early 
Mellinger farm as well as a log barn along Leaman Road. The tour will be led by Dan Wenger and Ivan Leaman. The tour 
begins at Mellinger Mennonite Church. Registration costs $50 for members, $65 for nonmembers, and was due September 
21. For more information and to register visit lmhs.org or call (717) 393-9745. 

~You're invited to the EMM banquet! "Everyone moving in mission in a changing world" is the theme of this year's 
banquet. Come learn how EMM is adapting in a changing world, and how you can join in! Enjoy food and fellowship with 
others who are invested in the mission of God through EMM. The banquet is happening November 1, 6:30 p.m., at Eden 
Resort, Lancaster. Register online at emm.org/banquet. Questions? Contact Jessica Fellenger at jessicaf@emm.org or call 
717 898-2251 ext. 235. 

~Witmer Heights Women are encouraged to attend the Women's Regional Assembly  Saturday, November 4, 2017,       
8a.m. - 12:15 p.m.  Stumptown Mennonite Church, 2813 Stumptown Rd., Bird-in-Hand, Pa. 

The flyer you received in your mailbox at church shows the 20 different workshops by 20 young Anabaptists leaders of 15-20 
different regional churches. Dreaming... that all 20 leaders invite friends and neighbors from their own church community. 
Time for Christian inspiration... opportunities for new friendships and helpful resources! Open to anyone. No pre-
registration; however, a free-will offering will be received. Elevator service available For more information, click here, or 
contact Joanne Siegrist 717-656-6429, jhs606@frontiernet.net. 


